



NOVEMBER 3, 2022

Dear Parents/Guardian

EFFECTIVE November 7, 2022 if your child/children has a negative balance in their campus cafeteria they will no longer be able to purchase snacks until all lunch charges are paid.

This applies to all students regardless of free, reduced or paid lunch.

You can log into myschoolbucks.com and pay your child's negative balance, send it with your child to their school cafeteria or bring it by the Center ISD Administration office at 107 PR 605, Center, Texas.

Should you have questions please call the Center ISD Child Nutrition Dept. at 936-598-1599.

Tina Byrnes

Center ISD Child Nutrition Director